
                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

Superheroes! 

Routines 
Physical Education 

Monday afternoons will be an 

outdoor session. Please ensure you 

send your child with a complete, 

named P.E. kit and a named drinks 

bottle.  
 

Guided Reading 

This term we will continue with 

whole class guided reading.  We will 

be looking at a text together on a 

weekly basis and pulling it apart to 

identify what particular words mean 

and what the author wants us to 

think.  

 

Phonics reading books 

If you still have any of the Read, 

Write, Inc. reading books at home, 

please could you send them back 

into school? We are missing some 

from sets and they are needed in 

other classes.  
 

Grab a grown up 

Grab a grown up sessions this term 

remain on a Wednesday. We will be 

showing you some examples of 

‘Wake and Shake’ on the playground, 

so get ready to burn some energy! 

Dates are: June 12th and 26th, July 

10th. 
 

 

General Reminders 

We have noticed many school 

jumpers and cardigans no longer 

have names in them. Please ensure 

your child’s name is clearly 

identifiable so we can get them 

back to them with ease at the end 

of each day. 

 

Please also ensure that your child 

has a named water bottle in school 

every day. We encourage the 

children to drink water regularly 

throughout the day. This is much 

more manageable if they have their 

own bottle. 

PEAR CLASS 
MRS BOSWELL 

& MRS AVIS 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a restful break and are 

ready to start the new and final term of the school year. 

Our topic this term is ‘Superheroes’ and we will be using the 

stories Traction Man and Man on the Moon to base our English 

lessons on. The children will be listening carefully to different 

intonation and expression to show the difference in voice, tone 

and style. 

In Science we will be exploring materials in more detail, 

particularly liquids and solids. We have already been ordering 

different materials according to their characteristics and 

introduced the term “atoms” to the children. 

For the next two weeks, the children will be taking part in 

phonics fortnight. This will include lots of fun games and 

activities to help reinforce the techniques needed to identify 

real and nonsense words similar to those in the phonics 

screening check. The children have enjoyed some of these 

games and activities already.  

Mrs Boswell and Mrs Avis 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

